
END OF LIFE NOTIFICATION 

MODEL CBL104-3, CBL104-6 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

As part of our ongoing product development and product life cycle process, two cable models CBL104-3 and CBL104-6 have 

been obsoleted. The CBL113 family of cables offers direct functional replacements to the CBL104 series cables with the 

exception of the offered lengths. See additional details below.  

 

At this time, we are announcing the end of life and end of sale for the products listed below:  

DISCONTINUED PRODUCTS RECOMMENDED REPLACEMENT 

CBL104-3, CBL104-6 CBL113-2, CBL113-5, CBL113-10, CBL113-20, CBL113-30 

 

Additional Detail: 

• The lengths of the offered replacement cables are different than the lengths of the CBL104 series cables. Lengths of 

3 and 6 meter cables are not offered with the CBL113 series cables. However, the CBL113 cables are offered in 

lengths of 2, 5, 10, 20, and 30 meters.  

 

 

MODEL # END OF LIFE 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

END OF SALE DATE 

 

END OF SERVICE 

DATE 

EXTENDED SERVICE 

PERIOD 

CBL104-3, 

CBL104-6 

7/22/22 7/22/22 N/A N/A 

 

Thank you for your business. If we can help you with any questions or provide additional details, please contact us at: 

+1.937.435.8659 or vip@primecontrols.com .  

 


